
11072.doc 

    

 October 23, 2002 
 

 
 

 
To the Honorable Common Council 

  Zoning, Neighborhoods and 
  Development Committee 

City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Committee Members: 

 
 Attached is File No. 020785, being a substitute ordinance 

relating to zoning regulations for existing transmission 
towers used to transmit or receive television signals, which 

was referred to the City Plan Commission on September 9 and 
26, 2002.  

 
 Based on the City Attorney’s opinion dated September 16, 
2002, the City Plan Commission will not consider the attached 

ordinance. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 Julie A. Penman 

 Executive Secretary 
 City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 

 


